

Baldwinsville Girls Volleyball Booster Club Minutes

March 6th, 2024

Start Time 6:30

Attendees: Megan Akin, Jill Offredi, Veronica Connors, Mandi Dixon, Stephanie Robinson, Coach Sayler and Shannon Diep

Coach Sayler started off the meeting:

- The potential dates to hold our home Volleyball Tournaments. 10/5 for Varsity and 10/12 for JV. However at this point, it is not set.
- There is potential for an overnight trip this year. Possible ideas are the Burnt Hills or Horseheads.
- Amphitheater Training and we need to encourage more parents to take advantage of it. We did send out an email to all program parents regarding it.
 - Coach Sayler during the meeting did reach out to a contact to ask whether there would be more training sessions however the response was not at this time.
- Varsity will not have practice on 8/31 and will have a potential for a team bonding activity.
- We discussed the Summer Camps. Potential dates are July 1,2,3 and 5. Morning would be the younger ages. The afternoon would be with the college coaches for the older kids. Since dates need to be solidified, coaches haven't been set yet.
 - Team Camp will be July 22,23 and 24 @ Marcellus again for JV and Varsity. Colgate will be the guest coaches.

Veronica:

- asked whether we can link our Facebook account to the Instagram account. Turns out we had a couple facebook pages. We have deleted the private group. Veronica will work with Shannon Phelps on cleaning that up.

Shannon Diep:

- Will write up a blurb for the Scholarship for Shannon Phelps to include on the website. She will send out an email to all of the students with a follow up to the parents. Due date will be early April. Same questions as last year. All graduating seniors that apply will receive a scholarship.

Ad Campaign was discussed:

- We agree that some changes need to be made. We really liked the way it turned out, just trying to figure out how to streamline it more and have the booklets out quicker. When is it best to have the program being worked on?
- Megan is going to make a flyer to post on our social media regarding the opportunities to sponsor the team as part of the ad campaign.

Jill:

- Went through the budget. Overall we bring in what we pay out, which is great. We also need someone to shadow her this year, since her daughter is a Senior.

Concessions:

- We discussed that we would like to run the concession stand next season. There are a lot of people that look for it to be opened.
- Coach Saylor reached out to the Athletic Director to see what steps we would need to take.

Volunteers will be needed for the upcoming season:

- Scoreboard
- Libero Tracker
- Will Jenn AuClair want to do it again this year?
- Concessions

Megan Akin volunteered to be in charge of the apparel this season.

Next meeting will be April 15th @ 6:00 at the library.

End Time 7:44